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Freight Highway Upgrade 
Program 

Augusta Highway and Stuart Highway Works Notice 

    

 

We are delivering upgrades to improve the safety and 

reliability of national freight routes across the state.  

The $500 million program is funded by the Australian (80%) 

and South Australian (20%) governments over 10 years. 

What’s happening: 

We are undertaking pavement rehabilitation works and road widening on 

the Stuart Highway and Augusta Highway at multiple locations between 

Yorkeys Crossing Road and Northern Power Station Road.  

How this affects you: 

Works will be undertaken day and night for the duration of the 

project. This allows for noisy works, such as profiling to be undertaken 

during the day when they are less likely to impact residents. 

Works will move progressively around the various locations. 

To do these works safely, the Augusta Highway and Stuart Highway will 

be reduced to a single lane with traffic controllers in place to help manage the flow of traffic. 

Speed restrictions will also be in place for the duration of the works. Intermittent short term local 

detours will be in place as required. Please follow onsite local signage and traffic controllers. 

Some properties will have some short-term restricted access. Affected property owners, 

residents and businesses will be contacted directly prior to the works. Traffic controllers will be 

on site to assist with access. There may be some noise and dust from time to time, but we'll do 

our best to keep the disruption to a minimum. You might also notice some odours, which is 

normal during asphalt work. 

Speed restrictions will remain in place until line marking is fully complete in mid-2024.  

For traffic management queries during the night work 

hours please contact the Department’s contractor, 

Downer. Site Contacts will change throughout works, 

please refer to the table overleaf. 

When 

Sunday 26 May to 
mid-2024 weather 
permitting 

Hours of operation 

Sunday to Friday 
 
24 hours a day on the 
Stuart Highway from 
Sunday 26 May for 
approximately one week. 

24 hours a day on the 
Augusta Highway from 
Wednesday 29 May for 
approximately two weeks. 

Where 

At multiple locations along 
Stuart Highway and 
Augusta Highway, see 
map.  
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Dates Contact 

Sunday 26 May to Thursday 6 May 2024 0429 457 561 

Tuesday 11 June to Friday 21 June 2024 0487 187 239 

Sunday 23 June to Friday 5 July 2024 0429 457 561 

Sunday 7 July to Friday 19 July 2024 0487 187 239 

For further information: 

• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/FHUP 

• Contact the project team via email at DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 

Map of Works 
 

 


